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PRODUCT SAFETY 
SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING -3- June 21, 1979 

Remington's safe gun handling campaign, which will be sup-

ported by SAA.MI, was initiated in May with the first publication 

of the "Half Safe is Unsafe" advertisement, concernihg the 

problems inherent in the improper handling of bolt action rifles 

and highlighting the da:Lger of "tricking" the gun safety. A copy 

of this ad is attached as Exhibit c. With the commencement of 
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